February 2, 1996

Mr. K. Graesser

Site Vice President

Byron Nuclear Power Station
Commonwealth Edison Company
4450 North German Church Road
Byron, IL 61010

Dear Mr. Graesser:

We have received the enclosed Federal Emergency Management Agency (FEMA)
correspondence dated January 23, 1996 transmitting the FEMA evaluation report
for the November 15, 1995 Emergency Preparedness Exercise at the Byron Nuclear
Power Station.

No deficiencies were identified during the exercise. However, one Area
Requiring Corrective Action (ARCA) was identified. This ARCA remains open.

We fully recognize that any corrective actions to be implemented may involve
parties and political institutions which are not under your direct control.
Nonetheless, we expect that assistance, if appropriate, will be extended.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790 of the Commission’s regulations, a copy of
this letter and the enclosed "EMA correspondence will be placed in the NRC
Public Document Room.

Sincerely,
N
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James R. Creed, Chief
Plant Support Branch 1
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cc w/encl: J. C. Brons, Vice President,

Nuclear Support

K. A. Strahm, Vice President,
PWR Operations

K. Kofron, Station Manager

D. Brindle, Regulatory Assurance
Supervisor

D. Farrar, Nuclear Regulatory
Services Manager

Richard Hubbard

Nathan Schloss, Economist
Office of the Attorney General

State Liaison Officer, Wisconsin

State Liaison Officer

Chairman, I11inois Commerce Commission
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